
June 13, 2022

New Updates and Announcements

Announcement from the Nurse

 If your student had medication in the clinic contact
Ms. Silcox (school nurse) to arrange for a pick up

time. Any medication that is not picked up by June 30th
will be disposed of accordingly. 

Is Your Student Current on All
Vaccinations?

In the coming months, we encourage you
to make an appointment with your
student’s health care provider to get your
student’s vaccinations completed if you
have not done so already. Encourage
your student’s health care provider to use
the Virginia Immunization Information
System and any vaccination records you have for your child to determine which vaccines your
student may need. If your student does not have a healthcare provider, please contact your
local health department to determine if your student is eligible to receive vaccinations at the
health department. Local health department contact information can be found
here.

Please be aware that each school year, your student’s vaccination records will be reassessed
to ensure that he/she is sufficiently vaccinated. If sufficient documentation is not submitted to
Ms. Silcox, School Nurse, for your student, he/she might be required to stay home from
school until proper documentation is provided. 
Rising Seniors are required to have at least one dose of Meningococcal Vaccine (effective
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date July 1, 2021) A 12th grader will need a menACWY dose at 16 years or older regardless
if they had one previous dose before 16 years old. 

If you have any questions regarding vaccinations, feel free to contact  Ms. Silcox.

Calendar for 2022-23 School Year

For your convenience, the significant dates for the
2022-23 school year are on the Calendar of Events

which is available on the homepage of the PC website.
Additionally, the At-a-Glance Calendar has been

updated through the parent page using your FACTS
credentials.

Join our Team!
Peninsula Catholic has a few faculty and staff openings for
the 2022-23 school year. Help us spread the word so we can
continue to grow our team with highly qualified people to
better serve our students. More information can be found on
our website. For questions, please contact
​Heather Whitchurch. 

Upcoming Events

Peninsula Catholic Sailing Team
Parent Interest Meeting

When: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 at
6:00 PM

Please join us for a quick informational
session on restarting the PC Sailing Team
via ZOOM. This is primarily an interest only
gathering with more information becoming

available over the summer.

If you are unable to attend but would like to
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receive updates over the summer, please
email Kanama Bivins.

Bingo is heating up this Summer!

Are you looking for ways to beat the heat this Summer? Consider
helping out our partners at the Knights of Columbus in Newport News.
They need volunteers at Bingo on a Monday or Thursday evening in
their non-smoking hall. It is a great way to get a heat start on your
service hours for the coming school year. 

When our PC families, friends and teams are there to help, it makes a big difference in the
amount of money the Knights are able to donate to the school. Check out this
SignUp Genius to choose the nights that work for you. For more information, contact
Patrick McFadden, our Booster Club President. Thank you.

 ​  ​  ​
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